
From: Sandoval, Catherine J.K.
Sent: 3/28/2014 8:09:24 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: US Attorney

Thanks

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Smartphone

------- Original message--------
From: "Cherry, Brian K"
Date:03/27/2014 12:09 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Sandoval, Catherine J.K."
Subject: US Attorney

Catherine - we are going to announce at 1:30 p.m. today that we believe the U.S. Attorney will criminally indict 
the Company for violations of the Pipeline Safety Act very soon. We believe these changes have no merit and that 
we will be successful in our defense of the charges. I wanted to give you a heads-up in advance of the 
announcement. Please do not forward this pending the official announcement.

Sent from my iPad

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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